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August 9, 2022
town of st john

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL August 23 PUBLIC HEARING ON SIX-YEAR TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the St. John Town Council will be holding a public hearing for the proposed Six-Year Transportation Improvement Plan and adoption of said plan for St. John at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, August 22, 2022, in the Council Chambers in the St. John City Hall.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive comments on the proposed Six-Year Transportation Improvement Program.  A list of possible projects is available at the Town of St John office.  The meeting will be held in a facility that is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Special accommodation will be available, upon request, five (5) days prior to the hearing in a format that is usable to persons with disabilities.  For more information, contact Shani at (509) 648-3905.

All persons desiring to comment may do so in writing to the City Clerk, PO Box 298, St John, WA  99171, or by appearing at the Public Hearing.

Agenda information will be posted the Friday prior to the above meeting at St John City Hall.

